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From: roofthumper@aim.com

Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 12:53 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: LEVERAGE REQUIREMENTS

| must object strongly to the proposed changes in leverage requirements for forex trading. the proposed changes
will eliminate the ability of individual entreupeners to engage in forex trading, dealing yet another blow to the
personal risk takers in our economy, which needs them critically at this time.

In effect individual forex traders will seek avenues outside the U.S. for forex tade, & thus eliminate more U.S.
Jobs.

Brilliant!

Gerald Flynn

3555 Indian Lane

Reno, NV. 89506



